
COVID-19 Studio Guidelines

THANK  YOU!

Beginning Tuesday, September 1st, all dance

classes and lessons are open to partner dancing.

Friday night mixed practica events will resume on

Friday, September 4th and will include partner

dancing. 

Those who choose to attend and participate in a

partner class or practica must do so with a

designated partner from the same household or

within a social/quarantine pod. A pod can be

formed of up to 3 couples who may then rotate

partners through class, if they wish.

Masks or face coverings are required at all times

while in the studio. Face shields for sale for $5/ea.

Additional social distancing efforts have been

taken including additional daily cleaning and

sanitization steps, tape placed on the floor and

plexiglass installed at the front desk.

Please contact Jenny Cooper if you have any questions.


